
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

As this week comes to an end, the King's Coronation preparations 
get underway! 
 
On Tuesday night, our boarders watched a movie (Night at the 
Museum) while snacking on popcorn.  
 
The nerf gun battle was held on Wednesday night, and it was a lot 
of fun! In addition to last man standing and zombie vs. humans, we 
also played freeze tag and capture the flag. 
 
Before the end, pupils were asking for this to be repeated the 
following term. I'm happy to announce that Nerf Gun War 2.0 will 
return on Wednesday 28th June. Although we ask that you bring 
your own nerf gun, if you don't have one, don't worry, we have 
spares. 
 
We began the weekend celebrations with a small Coronation disco 
on Thursday evening. We had fun playing musical chairs and 
limbo. The pupils were extremely competitive! 
 
In order to give us more options for supper, Jenson, our House 
Captain, created a menu. This week, Rico and Jenson both 
assisted in preparing the chicken and cucumber pasta that was his 
first suggested meal.  
 
We are delighted to be able to involve the pupils as much as we 
can. 
 
Even though the week was brief, it was a lot of fun. 
 
We look forward to your return on Tuesday and wish you a good 
weekend. 
 
Best Wishes,  

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
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